From: MaryAnn Verillo

To: Jasmin Padova
Subject: FW: Police Officer"s pension fund Council Appointee
Date: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 11:54:16 AM

From: Nate Spera <speran@msn.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 4, 2025 6:50:49 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada)

To: Jesus Merejo <jmerejo@cityofpsl.com>; Teresa Lamar-Sarno <tsarno@cityofpsl.com>

Subject: Police Officer's pension fund Council Appointee

Mr. Merejo,

It has come to my attention that due to the unexpected passing of Mr. Kleman there is a
vacancy on the Port St. Lucie Municipal Police Officer's Retirement Fund. My term as a
Pension Board member recently ended at the St, Lucie County FireFighters Pension
Fund where | served for 12 years as both an elected Member and Fire Board Appointee. |
am a FPPTA Certified Public Pension Trustee and have extensive experience in

Pension Benefit Structures, modifications and funding mechanisms. | am a longtime
resident of the city, and am interested in continuing to serve our community.

Attached is my resume' and if you would like to discuss my interest further, please feel
free to call me at (772) 408-2901.

Sincerely,
Nate Spera
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